
We thank the Topic Editor Leif Anderson for his time and comments on the revised text os-2017-21. 

We have fixed all the minor points raised in his review. We have rewritten a couple of sentences in 

the abstract, replaced Fig.2 as suggested and fixed all the typos throughout the text including the list 

of references as well. 

We think that the paper has greatly improved and is now ready for publication in Ocean Science. 


